
 

 
OPCC Annual Survey 2025 
Please read, before completing the survey 
Since becoming PCC, every year I have asked you to share your 
views on crime, safety, and policing through my Annual Survey. I 
want to know how safe you feel in your community, how visible and 
connected you feel to Dorset Police, and whether you believe police 
resources are being used effectively in your area. 
Over the past year, we’ve continued working hard to strengthen 
policing across Dorset. As part of that ongoing effort, I’m once again 
asking for your feedback to help understand what’s improved—and 
what still needs attention. 
This survey is one of the most important ways I hear directly from 
you and your perspective is incredibly important to both me and the 
wider policing team. I greatly appreciate you taking a few moments 
to complete this year’s Annual Survey. Thank you in advance for 
your time and input. 
 
 
David Sidwick 
Dorset Police & Crime Commissioner 
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